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This collectable tin includes three great activity books, a beautiful storybook and five sticker
sheets!In October 1939, Albert Einstein warns President Franklin D. Roosevelt that Nazi Germany is
actively pursuing an atomic bomb and urges him to make sure that the United States develops the bomb
first. Roosevelt heeds the warning and launches the “Manhattan Project” in June 1942.An escaped subject
from Hawkins Laboratory discovers her twin sister has just burned down the mental hospital that held her
captive and is on the loose. Hot on her trail, she tracks her dangerous sibling down, hoping to mend
their familial bonds. Will the sisters be able to make up for the lost time and damage done by their time
in Hawkins Lab, or have those bridges already been burned?PART STORY, PART GAME - PURE ADVENTURE! Are YOU
brave enough to enter the trap-filled lair of the sorcerer Balthus Dire.' You are a fearless young
wizard, armed with magic spells - the last hope to defeat the dread warlord Balthus Dire whose sorcery
threatens the land. You must enter his forbidden citadel and take on his monstrous minions, or perish in
the process. step up, hero, it's time to fight!Deals with contemporary cultural and community topics with
the help of engaging essays Provokes further thought through questions Includes writing activities based
on the essays to help readers write in Spanish as they take a stand on an issue Contains a minimum of two
readings in each chapter, each presenting different aspects of a particular debate on topics"What makes
you purr? Of all the questions in the world, this is the most important. . . . . Because no matter
whether you are a playful kitten or sedentary senior, whether you’re a scrawny alley Tom, or sleek-coated
uptown girl, whatever your circumstances you just want to be happy. Not the kind of happy that comes and
goes like a can of flaked tuna, but an enduring happiness. The deep down happiness that makes you purr
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from the heart." His Holiness’s cat is back—older, a bit wiser, and as curious as ever. In this book, the
Dalai Lama sets for his lovable feline companion the task of investigating The Art of Purring. Whether
it’s the humorous insights gained from a visiting Ivy League Psychology Professor, the extraordinary
research of a world-famous biologist, or the life-changing revelations of a mystical yogi, His Holiness’s
Cat encounters a wealth of wisdom about happiness. And what she discovers changes the way she sees
herself forever. With a much loved—and growing—cast of characters from the local community and His
Holiness’s residence, as well as encounters with intriguing strangers and celebrities from far and wide,
The Dalai Lama’s Cat and the Art of Purring will transport readers in another unforgettable story. Along
the way they will come to understand how elements of contemporary science and Buddhism converge. And,
once again, they will feel the warmth of compassion and nonattachment that radiate from the heart of the
Dalai Lama’s teachings about our quest for enduring happiness.Discovery. Desire. Deception. A wondrously
imagined tale of two female botanists, separated by more than a century, in a race to discover a lifesaving flower, from the author of the bestselling The Forgotten Letters of Esther Durrant In Victorian
England, headstrong adventuress Elizabeth takes up her late father's quest for a rare, miraculous plant.
She faces a perilous sea voyage, unforeseen dangers and treachery that threatens her entire family. In
present-day Australia, Anna finds a mysterious metal box containing a sketchbook of dazzling
watercolours, a photograph inscribed 'Spring 1886' and a small bag of seeds. It sets her on a path far
from her safe, carefully ordered life, and on a journey that will force her to face her own demons. In
this spellbinding botanical odyssey of discovery, desire and deception, Kayte Nunn has so exquisitely
researched nineteenth-century Cornwall and Chile you can almost smell the fragrance of the flowers, the
touch of the flora on your fingertips . . . 'Two incredibly likeable, headstrong heroines . . . watching
them flourish is captivating. With these dynamic women at the helm, Kayte weaves a clever tale of plant
treachery involving exotic and perilous encounters in Chile, plus lashings of gentle romance. Compelling
storytelling' The Australian Women's Weekly 'The riveting story of two women, divided by a century in
time, but united by their quest to discover a rare and dangerous flower said to have the power to heal as
well as kill. Fast-moving and full of surprises, The Botanist's Daughter brings the exotic world of 19thcentury Chile thrillingly to life' KATE FORSYTH Praise for The Forgotten Letters of Esther Durrant: 'If
you enjoyed City of Girls by Elizabeth Gilbert, read Kayte Nunn' The Washington Post 'Nunn's US debut is
an engaging, dual-period narrative tracing Esther's journey towards healing and wholeness as well as
Rachel's attempts to move beyond her wanderlust and unwillingness to commit to a home, job or
relationship. The ending highlights the enduring power of love and forgiveness' Booklist Magazine 'Vivid
descriptions highlight intertwining plot lines that seamlessly build to a satisfying climax. For fans of
authors such as Lauren Willig and Kate Morton' Library Journal **Contains BONUS extract from Kayte's
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newest spellbinding novel, THE SILK HOUSE**Korean: A Comprehensive Grammar is a reference to Korean
grammar, and presents a thorough overview of the language, concentrating on the real patterns of use in
modern Korean. The book moves from the alphabet and pronunciation through morphology and word classes to
a detailed analysis of sentence structures and semantic features such as aspect, tense, speech styles and
negation. Updated and revised, this new edition includes lively descriptions of Korean grammar, taking
into account the latest research in Korean linguistics. More lower-frequency grammar patterns have been
added, and extra examples have been included throughout the text. The unrivalled depth and range of this
updated edition of Korean: A Comprehensive Grammar makes it an essential reference source on the Korean
language.THE PRINCETON REVIEW GETS RESULTS! Ace the GRE verbal sections with 800+ words you need to know
to excel. This eBook edition has been optimized for onscreen viewing with cross-linked quiz questions,
answers, and explanations. Improving your vocabulary is one of the most important steps you can take to
enhance your GRE verbal score. The Princeton Review's GRE Power Vocab is filled with useful definitions
and study tips for over 800 words, along with skills for decoding unfamiliar ones. You'll also find
strategies that help to liven up flashcards and boost memorization techniques. Everything You Need to
Help Achieve a High Score. • 800+ of the most frequently used vocab words to ensure that you work
smarter, not harder • Effective exercises and games designed to develop mnemonics and root awareness •
Secondary definitions to help you avoid the test's tricks and traps Practice Your Way to Perfection. •
Over 60 quick quizzes to help you remember what you've learned • Varied drills using antonyms, analogies,
and sentence completions to assess your knowledge • A diagnostic final exam to check that you've mastered
the vocabulary necessary for getting a great GRE scoreStyle. Beauty. Passion. Vision. These are just a
few of the words often used to describe the films of the single most celebrated director in Italy, and
one of the most important directors the world has ever known—Federico Fellini. Fifty years since their
initial releases, his films of the 1960’s still inspire, shock and delight. More than just encapsulating
the 1960’s, these films also helped define the style of the decade. With a staggering twelve Academy
Award nominations between his four feature films during this period, Fellini reached the heights of fame,
film artistry, and worldwide prominence. Studied, analyzed and re-released over the years, these films
continue to amaze each new generation that discovers them. Their impeccable style makes them timeless.
Their images make them unforgettable. Their passion brings them to life. And their singular vision makes
them unique in all of cinema. Fellini: The Sixties is a stunning photographic journey through the
director’s most iconic classics: La Dolce Vita, 8½, Juliet of the Spirits, and Fellini Satyricon.
Carefully selected imagery from the Independent Visions photographic archive, many published here for the
first time, illuminate these films as they have never been seen before, and reveal fascinating details of
the director’s working style and ebullient personality. With more than 150 photographs struck from
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original negatives, these images spring to life from the page with the depth and quality of the films
themselves. Complemented with insightful essays from contemporary writers, Fellini: The Sixties is a true
testament to the man and his work, a remarkable compendium to the legendary filmmaker’s greatest
achievements.Beyond Hawkins Lab, Starcourt Mall, Dungeons and Dragons, Monsters, and Mindflayers, the
powerful children that have escaped from Hawkins Lab are out in the world, trying to live normal lives,
but it comes at a steep cost. Nine was left behind in Hawkins Lab, comatose and alone. Now she lives in a
fractured reality of her own creation under the watchful eyes of doctors who have no idea about the
psychic volcano building insider her that erupt at any moment, obliterating their entire hospital. Three
and Nine's twin sister both escaped Hawkins lab several years ago and have been on the run ever since.
They had just settled down into a new life when, all of the sudden, the lab has made the national news.
With the veil of normalcy completely shattered, they pack everything they have and hit the road, hoping
to find and help any of the other kids they can. When Kali (number Eight) informs them that Nine is still
alive it becomes a race against the clock to save a beloved sister, from the doctors that keep her, as
well as the delusions that threaten to fracture her psyche beyond repair. Perfectly penned by writer Jody
Houser (Critical Role, Star Wars: Tie Fighter) with kinetic pencils by Ryan Kelly (New York Four, Star
Wars) and tight inks by Le Beau Underwood (Catwoman, Immortal Hulk) this third book in the Stranger
Things comics line takes the story to brand new territory. Collects Stranger Things: Into the Fire
#1-#4.Children will love to join the cocky wide-mouthed frog as he sets off to introduce himself to the
world. With its lovable protagonist and impressive pop-up characters, this well-known comic story with a
twist is sure to be read time and time again.From the heraldry of the four Hogwarts houses to the
extravagant wares of Weasleys’ Wizard Wheezes, the world of Harry Potter overflows with radiant color.
Featuring artwork from the hugely successful Harry Potter Coloring Book and Harry Potter Creatures
Coloring Book, this special poster collection features twenty stunning, one-sided prints that are perfect
for coloring. From fan-favorite characters and scenes to creatures and gorgeous patterns inspired by the
wizarding world, each detailed illustration is printed on high-quality card stock and can be easily
removed for displaying. Includes two EXCLUSIVE images that you can't find in any of the other coloring
books!Join Gerald as he gets ready for the most anticipated annual event of the animal calendar - the
Jungle Dance! Will he be able to put together his dance moves in time? Perhaps with a little help, in the
form of sticker activities and colouring-in fun, Gerald will shine on the jungle dancefloor! Packed with
activities galore including a sticker jigsaw, animal counting fun, shimmy shadow match, a moonlit maze, a
dancing game and even a funky monkey groovy smoothie recipe AND over 200 stickers and a fab colouring
section at the end of the book - this annual will keep children busy for hours. Giraffes Can't Dance is
an internationally bestselling book, with over 1.75 million copies sold worldwide. This annual includes
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excerpts from the story, so that Gerald fans, new and old, will be able to enjoy his jolly jungle
japes!Rip Van Goofy was a friendly fellow who lived in a sleepy town. He was always chatting with his
friends and loved to go fishing. But when his friends were busy one sunny afternoon, Rip Van Goofy set
out alone to fish at his favorite fishing hole. Then, with his line in the water, Goofy fell asleepand
woke up forty years later! Don't miss this retelling of the classic tale of Rip Van Winkle—with a Disney
twist!Wayne Dyer, psychotherapist and world-famous author of worldwide bestsellers Your Erroneous Zones
and Pulling your own Strings, shows you how to improve quality of life by tapping into the power that
lies within you and using constructive thinking to direct the course of your own destiny. With his proven
techniques and using examples from his own highly successful experiences, Dyer will convince you that you
can make your most impossible dreams come true. You’ll See It When You Believe It demonstrates that
through belief you can make your life anything you with it to be. Learn practical steps such as how to
set real goals and achieve them; turn obstacles into opportunities; rid yourself of guilt and inner
turmoil; develop a strong inner-confidence; dramatically improve relationships; spend every day doing the
things you love to do, and so much more. Go beyond self-help to self-realization with this accessible and
uplifting manual.Indulge in the perfect winter's day treat and escape to the snow-fringed fjords of
Norway with The Christmas Lights, a delicious tale full of drama and mystery, heartache and hope by
Sunday Times bestseller Karen Swan. Bo lives a life most people can only dream of. She and her boyfriend
Zac are paid to travel the globe, sharing their adventures with their online followers. And when Zac
proposes, Bo's happiness is complete. With Christmas coming up, Bo can't wait to head to the snow-fringed
fjords of Norway. Arriving at the picturesque and remote hillside farmhouse that will be their home for
the next few weeks, Bo's determined to enjoy a romantic Christmas under the Northern Lights. Everything
should be perfect But the mountains hold secrets from the past and as temperatures plunge and tensions
rise, Bo must face up to the fact that a life which looks perfect to the outside world may not be the
life she should be living What readers are saying: 'This is a perfect winter's day read, that will have
you utterly absorbed' 'Full of intrigue, secrets, heartbreak, love' 'If you're after a book with a truly
Christmas feel, full of drama, mystery, heart and hope then The Christmas Lights is a book for you'
'Crammed with love, heartbreak and powerful secrets this Christmas story with substance is not to be
missed!' 'The Christmas Lights is the perfect Christmas read . . . The festive season can now
commence!'In 1862 Charles Lutwidge Dodgson, a shy Oxford mathematician with a stammer, created a story
about a little girl tumbling down a rabbit hole. Thus began the immortal adventures of Alice, perhaps the
most popular heroine in English literature. Matte Cover 8.5x11' Can be used as a coloring bookA goat and
a wolf take refuge from a thunderstorm in a hut so dark that neither one realizes what kind of animal the
other is, and as they talk they discover they have a lot in common.For the Vampire community, the
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Solstice Choosing has been the holiest night of the year - for a hundred thousand years. But this year,
something new is about to happen. The oldest prophecies are about to be fulfilled - and the Festival of
Blessings is finally upon us.Based on Roald Dahl's The BFG, this journal is the perfect place for
imaginative children to record all their dreams and ideas. The pages of this journal feature Quentin
Blake's art from the original story, and are full of fun writing and drawing prompts to help spark
readers' imaginations. Whether they're inventing new recipes for snozzcumbers, or describing the contents
of the BFG's bottled dreams, children will have hours of enjoyment with Sophie and the BFG.When Ashlar
learns that another Taltos has been seen, he is suddenly propelled into the haunting world of the Mayfair
family, the New Orleans dynasty of witches forever besieged by ghosts, spirits, and their own dizzying
powers. For Ashlar knows this powerful clan is intimately linked to the heritage of the Taltos. In a
swirling universe filled with death and life, corruption and innocence, this mesmerizing novel takes us
on a wondrous journey back through the centuries to a civilization half-human, of wholly mysterious
origin, at odds with mortality and immortality, justice and guilt. It is an enchanted, hypnotic world
that could only come from the imagination of Anne Rice . . . Praise for Taltos “Taltos is the third book
in a series known as the lives of the Mayfair witches. . .Their haunted heritage has brought the family
great wealth, which is exercised from a New Orleans manse with Southern gentility; but of course such
power cannot escape notice . . . or challenge . . . Rice is a formidable talent. . . . [Taltos]is a
curious amalgam of gothic, glamour fiction, alternate history, and high soap opera.”—The Washington Post
Book World “Anne Rice will live on through the ages of literature.”—San Francisco Chronicle “An
intricate, stunning imagination.”—Los Angeles Times Book Review “Spellbinding . . . mythical . . . Anne
Rice is a pure storyteller.”—Cosmopolitan “Beautifully written.”—Kirkus Reivews (starred review) “Her
power of invention seems boundless. . . . She has made a masterpiece of the morbid, worthy of Poe's
daughter. . . . It is hard to praise sufficiently the originality of Miss Rice.”—The Wall Street
JournalBy the award-winning author of East of the Sun, “a powerful and memorable novel” (Publishers
Weekly) about the forbidden love between a young Indian doctor and an English midwife. Oxfordshire, 1947.
Kit Smallwood, hiding a painful secret and exhausted from nursing soldiers during the Second World War,
escapes to Wickam Farm where her friend is setting up a charity sending midwives to the Moonstone Home in
South India. Then Kit meets Anto, an Indian doctor finishing his medical training at Oxford. But Kit’s
light-skinned mother is in fact Anglo-Indian with secrets of her own, and Anto is everything she does not
want for her daughter. Despite the threat of estrangement, Kit is excited for the future, hungry for
adventure, and deeply in love. She and Anto secretly marry and set off for South India—where Kit plans to
run the maternity hospital she’s helped from afar. But Kit’s life in India does not turn out as she
imagined. Anto’s large, traditional family wanted him to marry an Indian bride and find it hard to accept
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Kit. As their relationship begins to fray, Kit’s job becomes fraught with tension as they both face a
newly independent India, where riots have left millions dead and there is deep-rooted suspicion of the
English. In a rapidly changing world, Kit’s naiveté is to land her in a frightening and dangerous
situation Based on true accounts of European midwives in India, Monsoon Summer is a powerful story of
secrets, the nature of home, the comforts and frustrations of family, and how far we’ll go to be with
those we love.Discover the magical places of the Harry Potter films in one-of-a-kind 3-D scenes. Revisit
the magic of Harry Potter through four intricate, multilayered dioramas that capture beloved locations
from the films. From Hogwarts to Hogsmeade, Diagon Alley, and the Ministry of Magic, each paper scene is
laser die-cut for precision and gorgeously detailed. Every scene is accompanied by essential information
about these magical places and fun, behind-the-scenes facts from the films. Designed to thrill both
seasoned Harry Potter fans and younger children, this volume is a treasured keepsake for the whole
family.Have you ever wondered what your cat is saying? Cats do not meow randomly, nor do they growl or
hiss because they have nothing better to do. Cat sounds have a purpose, and they can carry important
messages, whether for us or other cats. Susanne Schötz is hard at work on breaking the cat code. She is a
professor at Lund University in Sweden, where a long-standing research program is proving that cats do
actually use vocal communication—with each other and with their human caretakers. Understanding the vocal
strategies used in human-cat communication will have profound implications for how we communicate with
our pets, and has the potential to improve the relationship between animals and humans within several
fields, including animal therapy, veterinary medicine and animal sheltering. In The Secret Language of
Cats, Schötz offers a crash course in the phonetic study of cat sounds. She introduces us to the full
range of feline vocalizations and explains what they can mean in different situations, and she gives
practical tips to help us understand our cats better.This is the King James Version Bible in a thinline,
easy-to-readstyle. The Word of God is a sacred gift. It s compelling, life changing, and inspired sharper
than any sword and a sustaining comfortto any heart. Now you can carry the Scriptures with you in
thisportable thinline edition a treasured companion on yourjourney of faith. Let the magnificent language
of the King JamesVersion which has stood the test of time for over four hundredyears stand firm in your
heart. Features: Clear and readable 9-point type Words of Christ in red Personal presentation page End-ofverse cross-references Concordance for locating key passages Full-color maps Gilded page edges and a
ribbon marker "The hit Netflix series from the Duffer Brothers is now a spine-tingling comic that
recounts Will Beyers' harrowing survival in the treacherous Upside Down! When Will Byers finds himself in
the Upside Down, an impossible dark parody of his own world, he's understandably frightened. But that's
nothing compared with the fear that takes hold when he realizes what's in that world with him! Follow
Will's struggle through the season one events of the hit Netflix show Stranger Things! Written by Jody
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Houser (Mother Panic, Faith) and illustrated by Stefano Martino (Doctor Who, Catwoman)In a gripping
thriller with a hint of Oliver Twist, a street kid and his dog are chasing an unlikely fortune — and
dodging the thugs who would steal it. Twelve-year-old Bully has lost his mum and his old life. Living
rough on the streets of London with his dog, Jack, he can’t imagine a future. But one day he finds,
tucked inside his most cherished possession—the last birthday card his mother ever gave him—a lottery
ticket he bought her. And it’s a winner. A big winner. Suddenly there’s hope, if only he can get to his
prize on time! But just as Bully’s prospects open up, peril closes in. Now ruthless gangsters are in hot
pursuit, and everyone wants a piece of him. Whom can he trust to help him retrieve what's his? And even
if Bully does claim all that money, will he really be winning what he needs most? Michael Byrne's thrillpacked debut delivers the emotionally charged story of a boy whose luck has changed for the better, if
only he can survive long enough to claim it.The author of Straw Dogs, famous for his provocative
critiques of scientific hubris and the delusions of progress and humanism, turns his attention to
cats—and what they reveal about humans' torturous relationship to the world and to themselves. The
history of philosophy has been a predictably tragic or comical succession of palliatives for human
disquiet. Thinkers from Spinoza to Berdyaev have pursued the perennial questions of how to be happy, how
to be good, how to be loved, and how to live in a world of change and loss. But perhaps we can learn more
from cats--the animal that has most captured our imagination--than from the great thinkers of the world.
In Feline Philosophy, the philosopher John Gray discovers in cats a way of living that is unburdened by
anxiety and self-consciousness, showing how they embody answers to the big questions of love and
attachment, mortality, morality, and the Self: Montaigne's house cat, whose un-examined life may have
been the one worth living; Meo, the Vietnam War survivor with an unshakable capacity for "fearless joy";
and Colette's Saha, the feline heroine of her subversive short story "The Cat", a parable about the
pitfalls of human jealousy. Exploring the nature of cats, and what we can learn from it, Gray offers a
profound, thought-provoking meditation on the follies of human exceptionalism and our fundamentally
vulnerable and lonely condition. He charts a path toward a life without illusions and delusions,
revealing how we can endure both crisis and transformation, and adapt to a changed scene, as cats have
always done.Kawaii is a word that originated in 1970s Japan when schoolgirls adopted the term to describe
everything cute. This word is now understood world-wide and identifies a particular trend of visual
aesthetics (Hello Kitty being the most famous). Kawaii is a recognizable art form practiced by artists
all over the world and covers the visual gamut from commercial art (stickers, clothing, calendars, pens,
pencils, erasers, video games) to high-brow contemporary art (e.g. Takashi Murakami and Yoshitomo Nara).
Presented primarily through full page images, Charuca (a Kawaii artist herself) has curated an
international collection of the most popular adorable, hilarious, and sometimes dark Kawaii art being
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made today. Charuca begins each chapter with a small description of the artist and her feelings towards
his or her work, creating an artistic dialogue spoken mainly through the loud, brightly full-colored
images that flood each page. Some of the artists she selected include: Aranzi Aronzo Bubi Au Yeung
Bukubuku Charuca Devil Robots Hiroko Yokoyama Itokin Park Marichan Meomi Paul Shih Ryoko Takidoki Yukiko
YokooA STOLEN SISTER. A DAUGHTER DETERMINED TO UNCOVER THE TRUTH. 'I was gripped, moved and utterly in
thrall to this deeply emotional and compelling tale' Kate Furnivall 'A moving and complex story,
beautifully told' Isabel Wolff Belle Hatton has embarked upon an exciting new life: a glamorous job as a
nightclub singer in 1930s Burma. But she's haunted by a family mystery - a 25-year-old newspaper clipping
found in her deceased parents' belongings about the disappearance of their baby daughter, Elvira.
Desperate to find out what happened to the sister she never knew she had, when Belle starts asking
questions, she is confronted with unsettling rumours, outright threats and a handsome American journalist
named Oliver. Can she trust her growing feelings for Oliver? Is her sister really dead? And could there
still be a chance Belle might find her? ***** What readers are saying about The Missing Sister: 'I have
loved all Dinah's books, this one has been my favourite. It lured me in from the first page' Amazon
Reviewer 'I became engrossed in this wonderful story and read long into the wee small hours. Atmospheric
and emotional' Amazon Reviewer 'Mystery, intrigue, romance, history - and all in a breath-taking setting
- equal a book I couldn't put down! Absolutely loved it. What a fantastic writer Dinah Jeffries is!
Amazon ReviewerFor fans of Elena Ferrante's Neapolitan series comes a captivating family saga focused on
a willful young woman's struggles against her oppressive small town by acclaimed Italian author Rosa
Ventrella. In old Bari, everyone knows Maria De Santis as "Malacarne," the bad seed. Nicknamed for her
dark features, volcanic temperament, and resistance to rules, the headstrong girl can only imagine the
possibilities that lie outside her poverty-stricken neighborhood. Growing up with her mother, two
brothers, and a tyrannical father, Maria must abide. She does--amid the squalid life to which she was
born, the cruelties of her small-minded neighbors, and violence in a constant threat of eruption. As she
reconciles her need for escape with the allegiance she feels toward her family, Maria has her salvations:
her secret friend, Michele, son of a rival family and every bit the outsider she is, and her passion for
books, which may someday take her far, far away. In this exquisitely rendered and sensory-rich novel,
Rosa Ventrella explores the limits of loyalty, the redeeming power of friendship and love, and the fire
in the soul of one woman who was born to break free.
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